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August 19, 2003 
 
RE: Netgear Incorporated 
FCC ID: PY3ME103 
 
 
1) Please correct the RF exposure exhibit regarding users manual separation distances to 
20 cm to be consistent with the rest of the application. 

 
The rf exposure calculations have been uploaded with revisions to reflect the 
20cm separation distance specified in the user’s manual. 

 
 
2) Page 38 of 49 of the users manual states to use shielded cables. Were shielded cables 
used for the Ethernet? If not, it is best to remove the reference to shielded cables since it 
is not necessary.  
 

The tests were performed with unshielded ethernet cables.  Netgear have been 
advised that they can remove the requirements for shielded ethernet cables from 
their manual. 

 
The following files have been uploaded to the ATCB website: 
 

• Response #2.pdf 
• MPE Calculations (revised).pdf 
 

If you have any additional questions please contact us at doc@elliottlabs.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Briggs 
Director of Engineering 


